
Christmas Tree Collection  

Allen Township residents may place their 

live/real Christmas trees curbside for 

collection by the Public Works 

Department. 

Please place your undecorated Christmas 

tree curbside on the evening prior to 

trash collection. Public Works will 

continue to drive around the municipality 

throughout January to collect trees on 

Thursdays with your regular garbage 

collection.  

Residents who wish to dispose of their 

tree in this manner must remove all 

ornaments, tinsel, decorations, and lights 

from the tree before placing it curbside. 

If you need to speak with the Public 

Works Department directly, they can be 

reached at 610-262-7012 ext. 105. 
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